
2025 Gypsy (Spongy) Moth Suppression Opt-Out Request Form  

 
If you do not want your property sprayed, please complete the 2025 Gypsy (Spongy) Moth 
Suppression Opt-Out Request Form and submit to the Administration Office in person or via 
email to doo@wildacreslakes.org no later than 4:00pm Thursday, May 8, 2025   

Residents of Wild Acres Lakes Property Owners Association who own parcels within the 
designated spray zone, may exclude their property from treatment. If you prefer that 
your property NOT be treated for Gypsy (Spongy) Moth larvae, please complete the 
below form and submit it to Administration Office in person or via email to 
doo@wildacreslakes.org no later than 4:00pm Thursday, May 8, 2025   

These notifications will be forwarded to Bruce’s Flying Services, Inc. so that they can create 
a buffer zone and exclude your property from being treated.  

NOTICE: If you are electing to have your properly excluded, please understand that 
“opting-out” will remove your property from treatment.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

We, the following, DO NOT want our property spray treated for Gypsy 
(Spongy) Moth larvae.  

Name(s) ________________________________________________________________________  

                 ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Lot# ________________        Block# ________________           Section# ________________  

Property Address ____________________________________________________________________  

Contact Number ____________________________________________________________________  

Contact Email Address ______________________________________________________________ 

Signature ________________________________________  Date_____________________ 

 

Signature ________________________________________  Date_____________________ 
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